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	Dear friends, 
I am writing to share with you about COVID-19. If you have COVID-19, you will have fever, dry cough, difficulty in breathing etc. Then you will be quarantined.
During the school suspension, we had Zoom lessons and had a lot of homework to do.
During the pandemic, when we go outside, we should wear masks and bring hand sanitizer. When we remove the mask and eat, we should keep social distance. 
I hope this pandemic will end soon. We should cherish what we have now. Stay safe, keep healthy and strong. 
All the best, 
Alexa
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